
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We hope you are all well and keeping safe at home. You are so close to half term! 

You have survived a whole half term of home learning. We think you need to give 

yourselves a big pat on the back or a big bar of chocolate. We find chocolate 

works for us!  There will be no learning set over half term, this is a time for 

you to enjoy being altogether and making memories of your own. You are more 

than welcome to put your holiday adventures on Tapestry but do not feel 

obliged.  

 

 

 

The story after half term we will be focusing on will be available on Tapestry 

for you to watch, it is called Look After Your Planet read by Mrs Cundy. We love 

Charlie and Lola stories at school. Do you remember when we read the book 

about being too small for school when you came for your taster sessions and now 

you have nearly finished your first year with us! We have been emailing out the 

home learning on a Friday for the following week, we hope this is useful and 

gives you a chance to prepare for it. The home learning, as always, can be found 

on the Pen Mill Infant and Nursery Academy website under the learning tab. 

Then click on the Reception heading and it will take you through to some 

activities.  Or alternatively here is the link you can follow:  

https://penmillinfants.co.uk/learning/reception-wren-and-robin 

 

Please remember you can still email us at 

receptionpenmill@educ.somerset.gov.uk  if you have any questions regarding 

your child’s learning. We have loved seeing everything that you have been up to 

https://penmillinfants.co.uk/learning/reception-wren-and-robin
mailto:receptionpenmill@educ.somerset.gov.uk


on Tapestry this week. A big thank you if you have put something on. We have 

seen some amazing writing so far. You haven’t forgotten how to put a sentence 

together with a capital letter, full stop and finger spaces. Arthur has been busy 

making his own Superhero wrist bands. They are very cool and make him go 

super fast! Belle’s Superhero wrist bands were very cool too. Skye drew us a 

beautiful picture which made us smile. Abigail has been carefully watching the 

local wildlife and has been to Ninesprings to see the baby swan growing. The 

Superworm story has been a big hit this week and I can’t wait to make my own 

worm sundae like Tyler! Yum yum. 

Purple Mash has been busy too and we have loved seeing all of the Superheroes 

you have created. The descriptions that you have given about them have been 

amazing. What brilliant imaginations you all have and we love the fact that all 

your heroes are helpful.  

Remember Superheroes are all around you and remember to say thank you to 

the people that help you too.  

 

Take care and keep in touch. 

The Reception Team  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


